
St. Sebastian Parish Council 

The St. Sebastian parish council held a meeting on May 17, 2017. Present at the meeting were Jesse 

Rose, Jennifer Wuebker, Ryan Schwieterman, Greg Hartings, Ed McClurg, Sandy Neitkamp, Judy F., Lynn 

Stucke. 

Ladies Sodality: Mother’s day party went well. Had several new members join for the evening.  

Holy Name Society: nothing 

Religious Education: talked a little more about our options for having internet for religion classes. Nk 

telco was out of range. Time warner and Frontier are both $49 a month.  Need to contact Father Gene 

for approval.  This year there were 35 students with perfect attendance.  

Missions: nothing 

Cemetery: north footer was poured  

CYO: nothing 

Pastor’s report / Parish Office Reports:   

Maintenance: Kyle Koesters and all who are available to help will be replacing roof on the garage May 

31st @ 5pm 

Old Business: 

New Business:  Wellman’s caulked the gutters to prevent water in the sacristy. There will be an 

additional $8-10,000 for the reframing and support wall. Some bricks were falling out. The cost of 

aluminum louvers was discussed but out of our range on price. And the louvers will be painted white.  

Payment to Wellman’s was made.  Talked about taking next payment from the maintenance fund.  

Tentative date for parish picnic is August 20th, 2017 

Next Meeting: Sept. 18, 2017 @ 8pm 

Close Meeting: Sandy motioned to close and Lynn Stucke 2nd it.  

 


